Table of Contents

Letter from President Macchiarola	3
A New Trial for Our Generation	4
In Memoriam	5
Life at St. Francis College	6
Community Life	17
Class of 2003 /	33
Baccalaureate Mass	50
Commencement	53
Charter Day 2003	60
Athletics	65
Administration & Faculty	81
Student Life at SFC	97
SFC Around the World	113
We, the Yearbook People	119



ST. FRANCIS COLLEGE

Office of the President

Dear Graduates:

I am very pleased to congratulate the members of the St. Francis College Class of 2003.

The successful end of your undergraduate career marks not only the beginning of your very bright and promising futures, but also your membership in our alumni family. The contributions you made to the College's reputation as undergraduates will continue in your day to day lives once you leave here. As graduates of St. Francis, you will uphold the values and precepts of the College as you make your way in the world. You will always have a home here in the St. Francis College community.

All of us wish you the very best and look forward to seeing you on many return visits to Alma Mater.

Congratulations.

Frank J. Macchiarola

President

Sincerel